Socialist Workers' Party of Turkey

Professor Erik Siesby
The Danish Helsinki Committee
University of Copenhagen
Studiegarden
Studiestraede 6,
DK- 1455 Copenhagen K
DENMARK

Dear Mr. Siesby,

10.10.1988

We are informed about your interest to the situation of our Party under existing political conditions in Turkey. Including myself some of the Party executives continue to live in exile in various European countries.

Attached with this letter we are forwarding some material about our Party and its activities before the coup of 12 September 1980 as well as other information about TSİP trial following 1985 arrestations. This is not the only trial against Party executives and members. We have been facing several trials since 1980, the above mentioned trial starting in 1985 being the last biggest one.

We would be ready to assist you upon requirement and you could contact us any time through the given address for correspondance.

Thanking for your close concern,

With my best regards,

Susanna

Ahmet Kaçmaz Chairman



For correspondance: c/o KİTLE

Postfach 10 13 46 41 Duisburg 1 / FRG